ST DECLAN’S COLLEGE
Nephin Road, Dublin 7

invites 5th and 6th class boys and their parents to our

OPEN EVENING WEBINAR

Thursday, 23rd September 2021
19:00 - 20:30

Please see the school website for pre-registration details

www.stdeclanscollege.ie
Closing date for receipt of completed applications: 29th September 2021

Serving the Community for over 60 Years



